WNYPTA Physics Olympics

February 28, 2004

We are bringing back a favorite event from years past.  Unlike our regular meetings, our February 28 meeting will be for you AND your students.  Our Physics Olympics will be a 3 – 4 hour stress-free, low-stakes competition for teams of 2 – 4 students.  Schools can bring more than one team.  No preparation is required by the students, but we will let you know what ONE of the events will be ahead of time.  Rules for that event will be sent out via the list serve by February 1.  

The activities will be held at the usual WNYPTA venue, Science Building, Buffalo State College, starting in room 213, starting with registration of teams from 8:30-9:00.  The teams will work through three events, each lasting 30-45 minutes, with prizes for the winning team(s) of each event and the overall winner.  Pizza and pop will follow the activities.

In order for this event to be successful, we’d appreciate your input on the following:  Please send your responses to Anne Casper at CasperLTCC@aol.com. Do NOT just respond to this message, please respond directly to Anne.
1. DO YOU PLAN TO BRING ALONG A TEAM?  We need to know soon about the viability of this event, so please measure the interest of your students and let Anne know if your school is interested in sending a team.  We will ask for a more formal RSVP by February 1.

2. WOULD YOU VOLENTEER TO RUN ONE OF THE EVENTS?  You don’t need to do too much, just help out running the event and keeping track of the teams.  Again, please respond to Anne if you would like to help out.

3. We’d like your input: Should teams be limited to high school physics students?

4. Do you have suggestions for events to use?

5. What would you deem suitable prizes?  Do you have contacts for prize donors? 

The success of this event depends on the enthusiasm of you.  Thanks for all your help!

